
CITY OF CYPRESS  

NOTICE OF CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARINGS 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Cypress City Council adopted a resolution declaring their intent to 
transition to by-district elections, and will hold public hearings on the following date(s): 
 

Monday, January 22, 2024 at 6:00 pm 

Monday, January 29, 2024 at 6:00 pm 

Monday, February 12, 2024 at 6:00 pm 

Monday, February 26, 2024 at 6:00 pm 

Monday, March 11, 2024 at 6:00 pm 
 
The public hearings will be held at 5275 Orange Avenue, Cypress, CA in the Council Chambers. 
 
At the January 22 and January 29 public hearings, the public is invited to provide input regarding the 
composition of the districts.  Following the second public hearing, draft maps of potential City Council 
election district boundaries will be published on or before February 5, 2024, for consideration and public 
input at the third and fourth public hearings.   
 
At the February 12 and February 26 public hearings, the public is invited to provide input regarding the 
content of the draft maps and the proposed sequence of elections. 
 
ALL INTERESTED PERSONS are invited to attend the public hearing(s), in person or virtually, and express 
opinions or submit information.  The public may also provide comments in writing prior to the public 
hearing(s) via email to the City Clerk’s office (cityclerk@cypressca.org) by 3:00 p.m. on the day of each 
hearing to allow sufficient time for comments to be included in the online agenda packet.  Instructions for 
participating in the public hearing virtually will be published with each City Council agenda, at least 72 
hours prior to each meeting, available online at https://www.cypressca.org/government/city-council-
meetings.  
 
Information about district elections, why the city is making this change and the process is available on the 
City website at https://www.cypressca.org/government/district-elections.  
 
If you have questions regarding this notice or the matter to be heard, or if you are disabled and need 
accommodation to participate in the public hearing, please call the City Clerk’s Office at (714) 229-6685. 
Requests for accommodation should be made at least three working days prior to the hearing so 
reasonable arrangements can be made. 
 
 
 /s/Alisha Farnell  
CITY CLERK OF THE CITY OF CYPRESS 
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